
Coffee afternoon in the school hall on 

Thursday 15th May 2-3pm. 
Steph Lewis a Family Support Worker with Herefordshire Children with Disabilities Team will be here to 

share information about her role and to also talk about a session which will be running on Saturday’s in 

Leominster which some of our children may be eligible to attend. She is a font of knowledge, come 

along and meet other parents and carers if you are free, siblings are always welcome too. 

 


